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This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:   Althea & Alicia 

Cotswold:  Isaac & Harvey-Leo 

Swaledale:  Ada & Matilda 

Teeswater:  Morgan & David 

Dorset Downs:   Jack & Dexter 

 

Dalesbred:  Thomas & James 

Oxford:   Seren & Niketa 

Cheviot:   Krystian & Brodie 

Herdwick:  Eliza & Sonny 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

 

This week’s TT Rockstars have been: 

Teeswater:  Elsie  

Dorset Downs:   Rory 

Dalesbred:  Emie  

Oxford:   Sarabgun 

 

Cheviot:  Taylor 

Herdwick: Harvey 

Well done everyone 

Christian Values….Have your say 

As our wider school community, we ask 

each half term if you would choose one of 

our Christian values for us to focus on .  We 

shall be looking at Service during our Col-

lective Worship and we would appreciate it 

if you would select another.  Please follow 

the link below to log your preference.  Thank 

you. 

School Jotter - Surveys (schooljotter2.com)  

Please can you remember to order your child’s school 

dinner.  Remember orders can be placed up to the end of 

term.  Why not look through the menus and choose all the 

meals if you have time this weekend.  Currently there 

seems to be a large number of children who have not 

have ordered and school staff are having to do this for 

them, which is taking up time that should be used for other things.  Ordering in advance 

also helps the staff in the kitchen plan and purchase only the food that is needed, and 

means that your child will get the meal that they really want, rather than what is available. 

If you require support with how to order, please contact Mrs Neal in the school office. 

http://skiptonparishpri.surveys.schooljotter2.com/surveys/page/KSWZ2Y


This week at Parish... 
On the last day, before the half term break, Years 3 and 4 

hosted a Pentecost Party “We had a great time celebrating 

the Birthday of the Christian Church with our Pentecost Party. 

We made flame headbands to represent the flames on the 

disciples heads. We learnt some different languages, created 

stained glass windows, decorated cakes and had lots of fun. “ 



Cotswold Class have been refining their bowling, 

throwing and catching skills. 

Swaledale Class have been 

planting sunflower seeds in 

science.   

Year 3 started 

swimming lessons 

and the School 

Council held their 

first meeting. 


